
We will be joined by colleagues from Hertfordshire's 

funded children and young people’s  

digital wellbeing service.  

Please come along to our  

coffee morning. 

It’s a great way to meet other parents and get involved 

with DSPL2 events. 

 

Tea, coffee and biscuits will be provided. 

We hope to see you there. 

Future Dates:  

Friday 10th May 2024 9.30-11am 

Friday 28th June 2024 9.30-11am 

Location:  
The Oak Suite,  

Peartree Spring Primary School,  

Hydean way,  

Stevenage,  

SG2 9GG. 

 

Click here to book via DSPL2 Eventbrite.  

 

If you have any questions email: dspl2@peartreespring.herts.sch.uk 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/dspl2-53412326273

